
ALHAJI SAID SINARE 

P. O. BOX CT 3275 

CANTONMENTS, ACCRA 

GHANA 

Tel. No.: 00233 244268208 

Email: sssinare@gmail.com 

 

21st October, 2022 

 

The General Secretary 

National Democratic Congress 

P. O. Box 5825, Accra- North 

 

Dear Sir, 

WITHDRAWAL FROM THE NATIONAL VICE-CHAIRPERSON CONTEST 

I Alhaji Said Sinare write to your high office to bring to your attention that, I have withdrawn my 

nomination as a national vice-chairperson for the upcoming 2022 national executive elections of 

our esteemed party. 

 

I should be grateful if the required processes are undertaken to ensure a refund of my filing fees. 

 

Please accept, honorable General Secretary, the assurances of my highest consideration.   

 

 

 

ALHAJI SAID SINARE 

NATIONAL VICE CHAIRMAN 

 

CC: National Chairman  
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